Help the Dacusville Community Club

The Dacusville Community Club would like to add a festive
eye-catching splash to our very own town with colorful and unique
Christmas Banners. But, WE NEED YOUR HELP.We are now
accepting tax deductable donations of $100.00 or more for each
banner. These banners will hang on each pole in the downtown
Dacusville area and add a touch of class to our already beautiful
town.

This will also be a great way to remember someone who may have
once lived in the Dacusville area, or a way to honor someone you
love. If you choose this option a small plate will be attached to the
pole showing your "in memory/in honor" of.

Please contact Abby Porter at 864-850-9126 or Betty Hall at
864-836-8662 for more information or to make a donation.

Thank you so much for all of your help over the last 21 years.

The Dacusville Community Club




